
Dear Parents and Carers,
What a busy end of term we have had! It has been lovely to see so many of our parents, carers and 
grandparents at our Christmas Productions. I know you will all agree that the children were fantastic. 
It was wonderful to see how they have grown in confidence and enjoyed performing, we really do 
have stars in the making! Thank you also for supporting our Christmas Fair, we raised over £800 for 
school funds, an incredible amount especially so close to Christmas. Please remember the HAF Club 
will be running at school over the Christmas holidays. Please see below for more information. 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy, holy and peaceful Christmas. I look 
forward to seeing you all in 2025.  
Thank you for continued support. 
Mrs. Tunnicliffe  

23rd December 2024
‘

Eco Club
This term the Eco Club have met to discuss how to 
roll out our exciting new project but we need your 
help! 
Please click here to complete a short form which will 
help us to plan for the delivery of this project. 

January 2025
School starts back on the 6th January. 
Breakfast Club opens at 8.15am and 
school starts at 8.50am. For your child to 
attend Breakfast Club you must book a 
place through the school app. 

Parents View
I would be extremely grateful if you could take 
the time to complete the following short 
questionnaire. It should take no more than 2 
minutes. Your views are important to us and 
help us to identify areas to improve. Please click 
here to access the questionnaire. 

What’s on this week?

Christmas Mass times:

https://forms.gle/G5RGLZyNvwbTifwX9
https://forms.gle/7SCUSY85nvwCQVQH6

